
               Claremont Parent Advisory Council 
General Meeting 

December 6th, 2016 
Meeting Minutes 

 
	
		
Welcome and Introductions – called to order 7:06 p.m. 
Hugh Hughson, Brenda Chan, Lynda Mason, Joanne Buxton and Peter Westhaver 
 
 Approval of November 2016 Minutes  
Lynda motions to approve, Hugh seconds, all in favour 
 
Approval of December Agenda  
Joanne motions to approve, Lynda seconds, all in favour 
 
Guest speaker from Claremont Student Body 
Miss Abby Brown – yearbook team; photographer  
Senior Leadership Class – Presents 10,000 Tonight -10,000 non-perishable food items for the 
Mustard Seed to collect. Like a bottle drive but food instead! 
Donations can be collected at the school via drive-by. December 15th, 5:30 to 8:30 
Flyers will be handed out and the event will be on the Saanich News website. 
Belmont has done this, it has been successful and they suggested Claremont participate 
Can CPAC send an email out looking for vehicles to drive routes to pick up food/boxes at  
Broadmead, Cordova Bay and Royal Oak? 
Pairs of 2 students to do pick ups 
 
Student Council Report  
N/A 
 
Principal’s Report – Peter Westhaver  
Basketball (Boys and Girls), Choir, etc. busy times at Claremont 
Gr. 12 Winter Formal coming up 
 
 
 
 
 
 



President’s Report – Brenda Chan  
Still discussing bringing Darren Lauer in for Student Presentation 
Looking to Tru-Value, Country Grocer, Bottle Depot 
 
On behalf of the Claremont PAC, I wish to thank the teachers and staff of Claremont for 
submitting their request. We fully appreciate the time and dedication that all the teachers give to 
our students. 
The Claremont PAC has reviewed the requests in detail and approved as many requests as 
possible in order that a wide variety of activities and projects at Claremont are supported and 
meet the criteria as specified for disbursing the funds from the B.C. Gaming Grants. 
Please find attached the approved funding requests for the winter season. 
The Claremont PAC will put out a second funding request in February. If your project has not 
been approved or has been partially funded, we do ask that you submit an additional request at 
that time. 
We would like to take this time to wish you all a very happy, restful and safe holiday!! 
		
	
*	Funding requests/approvals are available for viewing – please email clrpac@sd63.bc.ca 
	
	
Treasurer’s Report – Lynda Mason – voting on distribution of gaming funds  
 
New Business  
N/A 
 
Adjournment  
 Lynda motions to adjourn, Hugh seconds, all in favour. 
 
Next Meeting: January 17th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Learning Commons. 


